
Last Friday was a special day for all involved in Holy Cross School.

Grandparents Day was a great success with nearly 110 Grandparents

attending the school for some refreshments and entertainment after

Mass in Holy Cross Church. There was a great buzz in the school as it

has been so long since we could host so many people in the school. I

would like to thank all of our VIGs (very important Grandparents) who

were able to attend and visit the classrooms on the day. I would also

like to thank Fr. John, our staff in the school and our Parents

Association helpers on the day for ensuring everything went so

smoothly. We are already looking forward to next year’s big day. I

have included some photos of the day later in the Nuachtlitir!

A Wonderful Day in Holy Cross School
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Well done to our two Holy Cross Way Raffle winners from last week. These 

children were amongst many names entered into the draw by their teachers for 

showing great RESPONSIBILITY throughout the month of January! Full list of 

nominees on the next page. 
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Holy Cross Way Nominees

Well done to all of our nominees
listed below for setting a great
example for their classmates
when it came to Responsibility
last month! We always try to live
the Holy Cross Way every day in
school and being responsible is
such an important part of that.
We are very proud of you all.

Next month’s focus is “Include
All”
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Easter Camp

The Easter Art & Sports Camp 
at Holy Cross is back this year. 
The camp will run from Monday 
April 3rd - Thursday April 6th . 

You can sign up using the link 
below.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/
1FAIpQLSe29AplaEcJeK4GA1rx-
UERe4iP3Mofvwtn5IYOp2A4_fcQ1g
/viewform?usp=sf_link

Punctuality

We would like to remind all families that teaching begins
at 9:00am in the school and to please ensure your child
arrives in school before this time. We have noticed a
significant number of children arriving after this time
recently and while we realise that all families will have
the occasional morning where they are running a few
minutes late, we encourage everyone to try their best to
be in school and settled before this 9:00am start.

Movie Night in Holy Cross

The next event on the Parents Association Calendar is the
Holy Cross Movie Night fundraiser. This will take place on
Friday 24th of February in the school. Children of all
classes can come to the school that evening and watch a
movie with their classmates. Further details on price etc.
will be in the Nuachtlitir closer to the date!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe29AplaEcJeK4GA1rx-UERe4iP3Mofvwtn5IYOp2A4_fcQ1g/viewform?usp=sf_link
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